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                                   Longford
                                    Dec 28/1938

Dear Mr. Hickey

     Thank you very much for your
Letter. I shall be very pleased to
 address British and Irish
American Luncheon Club
on Jan 11th.
     Wishing you a happy new year
and may it shine upon
success in the common cause.

	Yours Faithfully
	Frank Pakenham
